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ADOPTION OF BYLAWS
Notice is given that Taupō District Council 
has recently adopted two bylaws which have 
come into force. These are the Solid Waste and 
Traffic Bylaws. The bylaws can be viewed on 
our website www.taupo.govt.nz/bylaws and 
copies of the bylaws can also be obtained from 
the Customer Service and Visitor Centre on 30 
Tongariro Street, Taupō.

Solid Waste Bylaw
In accordance with the Local Government Act 
2002 and the Waste Minimisation Act 2008.

The new Solid Waste Bylaw includes:

•	 Editorial changes to definitions section to 
improve clarity.

•	 Removal of a section giving reference to a 
revoked bylaw.

•	 Minor change to the wording in section 
23 related to waste plan requirements for 
events.

Traffic Bylaw
In accordance with the Local Government Act 
2002 and the Land Transport Act 1998

The new Traffic Bylaw includes:

•	 Adjusted definition section to create 
alignment between the Land Transport 
Act/Rule definitions and the bylaw.

•	 Amended section 13 to allow for berm 
parking to occur in the rural environment 
to protect access to recreation spaces 
where the only appropriate parking space 
is on the grass verge.


